Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you are all safe, well and happy.  We will be ringing you all this week so please let us know if we can help you in any way.

This week’s Home Learning can all be found on the SCHOOL WEBSITE.  It is in the Parents/Carers section, under the ‘Home Learning’ tab and then click on the link ‘Reception Week 9’.  There are lots of ideas, activities and website links to keep the children busy!  This week’s story is ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch’.  The children can watch Mrs Doherty read it on the WhatsApp group or alternatively they can view it on Teachertube.com or YouTube.  Please remember to do what suits your child and your circumstances and do not feel pressure to complete all the Home Learning activities.

Thank you to those of you that have sent videos, emails and photos of the children and what they have been getting up to, it is lovely for us to see these.

Please remember to get in touch if you have any questions.

Best wishes,

Mrs Doherty, Mrs Breen and Mrs Neville

